
 
Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Board Office New Location 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 9, Onerahtókha/April 2024)   

The Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Board (KCCB) wishes to inform the community that its office 
is now in a more convenient and accessible location at the Kahnawà:ke Services Complex, in the 
same lobby as Client Based Services.  

While the Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Office operates independently from Client Based 
Services, the move was necessary to accommodate office space needs and centralize KCCB 
services.  

To reach the KCCB office by telephone, please dial 450-632-7500 extension 59342 or email 
Cannabis.board@mck.ca.  
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